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Notice of Motion – DVN Connects: Recommended Interim 
Transit Solutions (2020-2041) 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended: 
 
1.  That the Board direct staff to confirm with Metrolinx and study the impact of the lack 

of higher-order transit on Sheppard Avenue East in the medium term and report 
back by the end of Q4 2020. 

 
2. That the Board direct staff to study and report back in the same report on suggested 

interim solutions including those provided by DVN Connects in Attachment 1. 

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following stand-alone Member motion: 

1. That the Board direct staff to confirm with Metrolinx and study the impact of the lack 
of higher-order transit on Finch Avenue East, from Yonge Street to Markham Road, 
and report back by the end of Q4 2020. 

 

 
 

 


